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Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability. 

 

July 14, 2021 

  

 

Joe Richardson   

District Manager 

Sunshine Propane  

10853 Rhody Drive  

Port Hadlock WA 98339  

 

RE:  2021 Liquefied Petroleum Gas (LPG) Standard Inspection – Sunshine Propane – Silverwater 

Café Meter System (Insp. No. 8314) 

 

Dear Mr. Richardson:  

 

Thank you for your letter, dated July 10, 2021, addressing the findings of our 2021 Liquefied Petroleum Gas 

(LPG) Standard inspection for the Sunshine Propane (SP) Silverwater Café Meter System. Staff accepts 

SP’s proposals to bring these items into compliance, therefore this inspection will be closed as of the date of 

this letter. 

 

Staff thanks SP’s personnel for their cooperation and assistance during this inspection.   

 

If you have any questions or if we may be of any assistance, please contact Anthony Dorrough at (360) 481-

4035.  

    

Sincerely, 

 

 

Sean C. Mayo 

Pipeline Safety Director 
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